MINUTES

STATE BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF SHORTHAND REPORTERS

165 CAPITOL AVENUE HARTFORD, CT 06106

SEPTEMBER 24, 2003

The State Board of Examiners of Shorthand Reporters convened September 24, 2003 at 9:00 A.M. in Room 117 of the State Office Building, 165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106.

Board Members Present:

Susan K. Whitt, Chairperson (Shorthand Reporter)

Donald E. Hubbard John C. Brandon (Shorthand Reporter) (Shorthand Reporter)

Board Counsel Present:

Eileen Meskill, Assistant Attorney General

Board Vacancies:

One Attorney Member

Two Public Members

DCP Staff Present:

Vicky Bullock, DCP Attorney

Nelson Leon, Board Secretary

Public Present:

Valerie Stolfi, TCORS

Bill Mangini, Stone Academy

Note: The administrative functions of this Board are carried out by the Department of Consumer Protection, Occupational and Professional Licensing Division. For information call Richard M. Hurlburt, Director, at (860) 713-6135.

The next meeting of this Board is scheduled for Wednesday, November 26, 2003 at 8:45 A.M..